

Outdoor Advertising Control

200 N.E. 21st Street Oklahoma City, OK 73105-3204 (405) 521-3005

August 5, 2021

Boyce Inv./All American Outdoor Attn: Kimberly Boyce PO Box 3984 Springfield MO 65808

> Emailed to: allamericanbillboards@yahoo.com Re: Approval of Relocation Sign Permit New Sign Registration No.: 15322 Relocation for Registration No. 13447 US-59, Delaware County Latitude: 36.655068, Longitude: -94.825345

Dear Ms. Boyce:

This letter is to advise you the Oklahoma Department of Transportation has approved the attached application for registration and permitting due to the site meeting state and federal outdoor advertising regulations. This sign registration has been approved for LED use. As you are aware, this particular permit has been issued in accordance with Title 69 O.S. \$1275 (3) (d). This law provides for lesser spacing requirements for legally erected outdoor advertising signs which are to be relocated because of property being acquired by the State through eminent domain. Subsection 1273 (w) of the same title, defines a relocation permit as follows:

"A permit issued pursuant to the provisions of subparagraph (d) of paragraph (3) of Section 1275 of this title. A relocation permit shall have precedence over any municipal or county restriction that interferes with the intended purpose of providing a method and opportunity to minimize the cost of acquiring legally erected outdoor advertising signs by the Department."

The property, upon which Sign Registration No. 13447 was located, was purchased to accommodate a highway project. Rights to this relocation permit were granted per Agreement for Relocation of Outdoor Advertisement on Project STP-221B(050)RW Parcel 13, J/P No.: 28894(05).

When constructing the sign please be sure to remain completely on the private property as documented on your application. As discussed earlier the new structure will not be constructed until the old structure has been removed. Once construction has been completed, we would further request a statement be provided from your survey company ensuring the right-of-way clearance of the installed sign.

Your cooperation and assistance in our Billboard Relocation Program are much appreciated. If you have any questions please contact the Outdoor Advertising Control Branch at (405)521-3005.

Respectfully,

Robert Blackwell

Chief of Right-of-Way & Utilities Division

RB/bh

Enclosures